
Visitor‘s tax control
DEAR VISITORS
Saas-Fee/Saastal Tourism carries out regular checks on the use of holi-
day apartments in the area administered by the communities of the Saas 
valley. We kindly ask you to provide our inspectors with the information 
they require.

This information is needed to compile various statistics. It also ensures 
that the visitors’ tax payments which you, the visitor, make to the owner 
of your apartment are passed on to Saas-Fee/Saastal Tourism correctly. 
The money received is used exclusively for the purposes of tourism in 
the Saas Valley.We thank you for your help and cooperation and apologi-
se for any inconvenience.

We hope you enjoy the rest of your holiday and find plenty of rest and 
relaxation in the Saas Valley.

Benita Zurbriggen
Head of Central Services


